The Ocean Village Foundation is pleased to announce that it now has a unique opportunity to advance the cause of maritime preservation and marine science.  But we need your assistance to take advantage of this special occasion.

Liberty Station, the former San Diego Naval Training Center,  includes approximately 30,000 square feet of existing buildings on bay front property that is available for purchase or lease.  

For five million dollars, we can purchase and rehab the six buildings on this property to support our one-of-a-kind vision for a nonprofit community boating center and marine science support facility.  This center will help preserve San Diego’s maritime history and boat-building traditions while focusing on activities conducive to family life, young adult development, and recreation.  It will also serve as an affordable home for nonprofit organizations which share our goals and marine/maritime interests.

Donors who contribute $1,000,000 or more will have the opportunity to name specific buildings.  Donors who contribute $100,000 to $1,000,000 may be able to name appropriate rooms.  All donors will be publicly and permanently recognized on a prominent display in Ocean Village.  Please contribute to this exciting and worth cause.

Ocean Village is a 501(c)3 corporation.  See www.oceanvillage.us for further details and supporting organizations.
